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A Chat with the DJ – Paul Honey 
 

MB..   You Have very kindly agreed to do a mix for the podcast but I 
feel it’s always good for listeners to get to know you a little with a 5 
step Q & A.. 
So, we know that you play the deep, melodic and progressive style but 
when did you start to DJ and what made you take the step from punter 
to player?? (as in the DJ kind) 
 
PH: To be honest, it was an easy transition really. I loved the music 
and the scene which was emerging back then and just wanted to be on 
that side of the decks. I remember my first residency, I couldn’t even 
mix properly, but because of the music I was playing the club wanted 
that new sound in their club. The buzz was immense!!!!!!!!!! 
 
 
MB..  If you can share one musical memory with us, as a DJ or punter, 
which has lodged itself in the memory bank, what is it?? 
 
PH: There have been plenty of moments, some blurrier than others, I 
was lucky enough to have experienced so many, in some of the best 
clubs.  Sasha playing Leftfield - not forgotten with the Whitney 
Houston accapella in 1991, The prodigy playing Your love, Live, at the 
Warehouse, John Digweed playing The Reese Project – Colour of love, 
all times which have stuck with me, But I have to say seeing Shades of 
Rhythm live, is up there. Their live show was amazing, yet simple. 
Another significant moment was seeing Chemical Brothers live last 
year, it really gave me the enthusiasm for music again after bit of a 
break from the whole music world. The buzz from the crowd took me 
back!!! They were inspiring.. 
 
MB..  Tell us about a significant moment in your Dj’ing career?? (A 
warm up slot for a name, release of a track, the moment we asked you 
to do a mix !!) 
 
Answer: Without sounding crap, there have been a few moments as a 
DJ which will stay with me, but probably the best was having the 
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honour to warm Carl Cox up with Brendan Murphy in the Academy, 
Plymouth. Carl was an hour late going on and I just remember the 
whole theatre being lite up and seeing everyone with huge grins on 
their faces bouncing to the music. It was amazing and a sight and 
feeling I will never forget.. Carl then came on and blew the place 
away, obviously!!!!! 
 
 
MB: What are your 5 all time significantly important and memorable 
house tracks, ever….. The ones which you hear and it takes you to a 
time and place and just makes you smile!!!!! 
 
PH:   
Leftfield – Not Forgotten 
Blast - Crazy Man 
The Reese Project – Colour of love 
Remake – Blade runner (replicant mix) 
Lionrock – Packet of Peace 
 
 
 
 
MB..  What is your favourite place in the world and what makes it so 
special to you?? 
 
PH:  Simple….. Mother Ivey’s Bay, Trevose head, Cornwall…. It’s a 
place I have been going to since I was a small child and every time I 
visit, the weight of the world is just lifted from the shoulders, its 
stunning there…… 
 


